The NICHD via an IAG from the Office of AIDS Research is requesting a firm to issue a check in the amount of $100,000 to WHO/Geneva to support the Southeast Asia Regional Consultation on Nutrition and HIV/AIDS to be held in Bangkok, Thailand on October 9-11 2007.  These funds will be used to provide logistical support and travel expenses which include lodgings, per-diem, and other travel related expenses. 

Check should be issued as soon as possible after award.  Documentation (receipts) will be required to confirm check was written, mailed, and received. 

Check payable information at WHO (World Health Organization) is:

Department of Nutrition for Health and Development World Health Organization Avenue Appia 20

CH-1211 Geneva 27

Switzerland

